
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter—Week 6 

 

Friday 12th October 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

             Family Learning 

 

This week in Family Learning each child/parent created a poppy in the 

centre of a piece of card using various materials.  These will then be joined to-

gether to create a Poppy wreath that will be displayed in the Town Hall to com-

memorate the Centenary of the Poppy.  

 

                                     

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

   

GROWTH Certificate Winners     House Point Winners 

Darcey, Oliver, Olivia, Aimee, Holly, Jack, 

Wren, Arabella, Dakota, Mac, Evelyn & 

Bonnie. 

Seth, Alicia, Ava, Elise, Richard & Mia. 



October 

18th—Ryburn Open Evening 7-

9pm 

22nd— Parents Evening 3:30-

6pm. 

23rd—Parents Evening 3:30-

6pm.  

25th— Yr 3 Tree Planting at  

Clough Farm  

26th—Halloween Disco   

26th—School closes 

31st—Deadline secondary appli-

cations. 

November 

5th—School closed—Training 

Day 

6th—School reopens  

9th—Firefighters collection. 

14th—Yr 3 Topic Based Family 

Learning 

19th—Online applications open 

for Reception starters 2019. 

21st—Pedestrian Training—

Yr1, Yr 2 & Yr 4  

December 

6th—Reception, Yr 1, Yr 2, Yr 3,  

Yr 4 & Yr 5—Nasal Flu Vaccina-

tions 

6th Family Learning 1.15-3.15 

12th– KS1 Production 2pm 

13th—School Panto Trip—10.15 

performance 

14th– Christmas Fayre 

19th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6pm 

20th—Class Christmas Parties 

After School Clubs 
 

Clubs for the Autumn 
Term  

 

 

Monday    Street Dance 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Wednesday   Science Club 

                

Friday    Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would 

be great to see more of you  accessing the 

page and supporting the team. There are re-

minders of what is happening that week in 

school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

            Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

Reception Intake September 2019 

If you have a child due to start Primary School next September you 

must complete an online application form. This applies to parents 

even if you have a child already at the school. Online applications 

can be found— www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions. You can apply 

from 19th November 2018 until the closing day 15th January 2019. 

 

Year 6 Secondary School 

If your child is currently in Year 6 you will have received a per-

sonalised letter from Calderdale regarding 

transfer to secondary school in September 

2019. Please keep this letter safe as school 

does not hold a copy. Please note this applica-

tion process is on-line only and the closing date 

for applications to be submitted is October 

31st. Parents are notified of allocations on 1st 

March 2019.       

Kenzie, Seth, Lexi, Holly, Lily & Jack. 

Halloween School Disco 

Our PTFA have organised a Halloween Disco on Friday 

26th October. You should have received a letter regarding 

this.  Please ensure your permission slip and payment are returned 

as soon as possible to allow your child to attend.  Thank you.    
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